
From: Anthony Thompson

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: Columbia River Crossing project

Date: Tuesday, July 01, 2008 1:11:52 PM

Attachments:

Regarding the "Columbia River Crossing project". I beleive we should build only a 
supplement bridge for light rail, OR not build at all. We need to further our mass transit 
system, and continue to set an example of a transit system that works and moves America 
forward. 
 
Thanks for accepting our comments!! 
 
Anthony Thompson 
Portland, OR 97210 
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